
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct a ZOOM Public Hearing on Tuesday September 20, 

2022, beginning at 6:45pm.  The purpose of the Hearing is to review the application of Triangle 

Properties, LLC. for Site Plan Approval Special Permit; and Farmland Preservation Bylaw (aka 

TDR) for new construction at 13 Russell St, of approx. 900q ft. The TDR Hearing is to account 

for lack of on site parking. Plans are available by emailing: Planning@hadleyma.org; or visit 

Town Clerk’s office during normal business hours. Details for internet and dial-up connections for 

the ZOOM meeting will be available on the Planning Board agenda when posted. To follow the 

Planning Board agenda, go to: www.hadleyma.org;   then go to “Government” tab; click on 

“Town Clerk” and go to “Agendas”  

 

James J. Maksimoski   

Chairman 
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